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Term 1, 2018 
 

Tuesday 30th January 2018  Years 1 – 6 First Day of School 2018 
 

Leaders 2018 

 
Congratulations our School Leaders 2018 – Riley Albert and Molly Hoogland 

        SRC Leaders 2018     – Frixos Nicholls and Olivia Radford 

 

I would like to acknowledge the outstanding leadership of our outgoing leadership 

team of Ethan Lee, Chloe Krklinski, Alex Compton and Matilda Chadwick.  
 

Talent Quest 
The students all had a great time watching the talents of our students. Thank you to all 

our wonderful parents who came and cooked the BBQ on party day. Your cooking 

skills and ability to serve 240 kids and teachers in a 10min window was sensational. 
 

   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
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End of Year Awards 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Return to School 

 

As we did this year, the students will return to school and be with their old class mates on the first day or 

so. If there are no new enrolments we will form new classes. To avoid student and parent disappointment, 

we will hold the students in their old class groupings until we can better predict numbers. I will keep you 

informed in the first few days. Otherwise if we have no new enrolments students will be placed into new 

classes within the first 2 days. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Kalendar for her work over the last 2 years. She has 

been fortunate enough to gain a permanent placement in Strathfield. 

 

School Shoes – if you are intending to purchase new school shoes please remember the students need 

to wear black leather supportive shoes Mon-Thurs. Coloured sport shoes can be worn on Fridays only. 

 

 

 

 

 



Assembly Awards 

 

Week 8 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Week 9 

 

     
 



 

 

 

Week 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Band  

 

         

 

     
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the school band on their final performance. If you are interested in your child joining 
band please contact the office or speak to Mrs Kelly.  
 
 
Thank you to everyone for a wonderful year of learning, fundraising, assistance etc. We appreciate 
everything our community has to offer. 
 
 
Gae Bromwich 
Principal 



 



 What's On at Penrith Observatory in January 2018  

Date: 20 January 2018  

Event name: Gravity  

Event details:  

Speaker – Ms Raelene Sommer  

Have you ever wondered about gravity? What is this invisible force that stops us from flying off into space as 

our planet rotates? How does the Moon stay in orbit around Earth? Why is the gravity of a black hole so 

strong?  

Includes presentation, short 3D movie, tour of the dome and viewing of the night sky through a range of 

telescopes (weather permitting).  

$18.00 Adult  

$12.00 Child/Concession  

$50.00 Family (2 adults + 2 children)  

Children under 3 years of age free.  

Please Note: Parents/carers are responsible for and need to remain with their children at all times  

 

BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL  

Time: 8pm – 10pm  

Venue Address: Penrith Observatory (Building AO), Western Sydney University, Werrington North campus, 

Great Western Highway, Werrington  

Contact website for public enquiries and bookings:  

https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/observatorypenrith/penrith_observatory/whats_on 


